
T E M  T O H  M E N U

tem toh translates to ‘full table’ in thai 
the menus, chosen by the kitchen, represent a balanced selection of dishes for the table to share

(dishes may vary depending on produce availability)

T E M  T O H  M E N U
a v a i l a b l e  a l l  l u n c h e s

tua phrik krob
deep fried cashew 

nuts with makrut lime 
leaf and dried chilli

yum dtaeng kwaa 
gung

salad of flourish 
farm cucumbers, tiger 
prawns, lemongrass 

and thai herbs

gaeng panang neua 
yaang

panang curry of 35 
day aged grill sirloin, 

peanuts 
and thai basil

pad pak
stir fry of flourish 

farm greens and asian 
mushrooms with garlic 

and oyster sauce

khao nieo | khao hom mali
sticky rice | jasmine rice

 kluey yaang ‘ice cream’            
salted palm sugar ice 
cream with turmeric 

grilled bananas

35 per person

nahm dtok pla thort
whole deep fried 

seabass with isaan 
herbs and roasted rice 

powder

supplement cost of £21.5
 per seabass added

D I N N E R
T E M  T O H  M E N U

a v a i l a b l e  a l l  d i n n e r s

laab gai thort
deep fried northern 

style chicken laab cake 
served with a tamarind 

jaew dip

yum dtaeng kwaa 
gung

salad of flourish 
farm cucumbers, tiger 
prawns, lemongrass 

and thai herbs

gaeng panang neua 
yaang

panang curry of 35 
day aged grill sirloin, 

peanuts 
and thai basil

pad pak
stir fry of flourish 

farm greens and asian 
mushrooms with garlic 

and oyster sauce

khao nieo | khao hom mali
sticky rice | jasmine rice

 kluey yaang ‘ice cream’            
salted palm sugar ice 
cream with turmeric 

grilled bananas

40 per person

nahm dtok pla thort
whole deep fried 

seabass with isaan 
herbs and roasted rice 

powder

supplement cost of £21.5
 per seabass added

T E M  T O H  M E N U
V E G E TA R I A N / V E GA N

a v a i l a b l e  a l l  l u n c h e s

tua phrik krob
deep fried cashew 

nuts with makrut lime 
leaf and dried chilli

yum dtaeng kwaa jay
salad of flourish 
farm cucumbers, 
heart of palm, 

lemongrass and thai 
herbs

gaeng khiao waan jay
green curry of flourish 

farm courgettes, 
tofu, lotus root, apple 
aubergines and thai 

basil

pad pak
stir fry of flourish 

farm greens and asian 
mushrooms with garlic 

and yellow bean

khao nieo | khao hom mali
sticky rice | jasmine rice

 kluey yaang ‘ice cream’
salted palm sugar ice 
cream with turmeric 

grilled bananas
(vegan alternative 

available)

30 per person

gaeng juet
simple soup of 

maitake mushrooms, 
tofu skin, kajorn 
flowers and wild 

garlic

supplement cost of £10 
per soup added

D I N N E R
T E M  T O H  M E N U

V E G E TA R I A N / V E GA N

a v a i l a b l e  a l l  d i n n e r s

dtok kajorn thort si yum 
dakrai

deep fried kajorn flower 
with a lemongrass salad

yum dtaeng kwaa 
salad of flourish 
farm cucumbers, 
heart of palm, 

lemongrass and thai 
herbs

gaeng khiao waan jay
green curry of flourish 

farm courgettes, 
tofu, lotus root, apple 
aubergines and thai 

basil

pad pak
stir fry of flourish 

farm greens and asian 
mushrooms with garlic 

and yellow bean

khao nieo | khao hom mali
sticky rice | jasmine rice

 kluey yaang ‘ice cream’
salted palm sugar ice 
cream with turmeric 

grilled bananas
(vegan alternative 

available)

35 per person

lon dao jiao                     
fresh coconut cream 

relish of tofu and 
yellow bean served 
with vegetables and 

herbs to dip

supplement cost of £10
per relish added


